From: Bryn <bryn@hwprod.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date:  10/16/2013 4:02:16 PM
Subject:  RE: Coors Dinner

Roger talked to Pete today. He has an extremely busy schedule for the remainder of the year, but was going to try
and send over some dates that would work for him. We figured that may be easier than us coming up with dates. I'll
let you know when we hear back.

Thanks

Bryn

Bryn G Tumer

Holl sProductions, Inc.
Q 3612 C 864-490-4504

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 16,2013 10:02 AM

To: Bryn

Subject: FW: Coors Dinner

Bryn,

Any updates on if the dates below work for a dinner with Governor Haley?
We are currently holding November 4 and 5 from 6:30-8:00 PM.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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